MULBARTON CHURCH POLICY ON NATIONAL LOTTERY MONEY
Mulbarton Church does not approve of the National Lottery as a means of fund-raising and supports the criticisms of the House of Bishops. Therefore:

a) No money given to Mulbarton Church, or any of its groups, should be used to participate in the National Lottery.

b) Mulbarton Church recognises that future grants for the upkeep of the building will only be available from the National Lottery through the Heritage Fund. Therefore in the future, buildings and lands may be supported through the application of money from the appropriate fund. Funds in receipt of National Lottery money should only be used as a last resort.

c) Mulbarton Church distinguishes between (i) the needs of its buildings and (ii) its spiritual life and mission, which includes Harvest House. As such, it requests that NO funds from the National Lottery should be used to aid the church’s spiritual life and mission.

d) Any free-will donations from National Lottery winnings to the church should be accepted, but their acceptance must in no way indicate our approval of the Lottery.

Adopted unanimously at the PCC meeting on 7th June 1995

MULBARTON CHURCH POLICY ON FUND-RAISING
Mulbarton Church distinguishes between:

· The Church Maintenance Trust which supports the church building, and

· All other funds, which further the spiritual life and mission of the church.

The CHURCH MAINTENANCE TRUST supports out historic church building. This may be advertised generally in the village to enable non-church members to support the building. Our National Lottery policy allows this fund to apply for grants. In addition, any of the methods below are acceptable.
OTHER FUNDS (PCC; Harvest House; Home & Overseas Mission support; Bursary Fund; Rector’s Fund; Arthur Bussey (Music) Fund; Sick/Poor Fund):
Our policy is to support sacrificial giving, and the Biblical principle of tithing. We support the efforts of anyone who is prepared to give their time and talents to raise money for church funds, provided this support does not compromise the beliefs of the church and its members.
The vision of the church set out at the end of the “Called to Serve” course is a useful reference for activities which would and would not be acceptable. In particularly, we note that gambling, raffles, Hallowe’en parties would NOT be appropriate.

Adopted unanimously at the PCC meeting on 13th September 1995
